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OIR: 2425/1102 
 
 
10 September 2024 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 29 August 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
KCDC's Long Term Plan and community support.  I cannot find in the Long Term 
Plan any references to funding. 
 
1. Are these services being funded by KCDC? 

a) Mahara Gallery 

b) Zeal Education Trust 

c) Kāpiti Youth Support 

d) Te Puna Oranga o Ōtaki 

2. If so: 

a) Why are they not detailed in the Long-term plan? 

b) How much are they funded? 

c) For what period is the funding? 

The Council’s long-term and annual plans are reported at an Activity level as per the 
Local Government Act (2002). 
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I can confirm that funding for the above services is allocated as follows: 

Service 2024/25 2025/26 2026/27 

Toi MAHARA gallery funding $660,000 $660,000 $660,000 

Zeal Education Trust for delivery of youth 
development centre and programme 

$345,000 - - 

Kāpiti Youth Support for work ready programme $40,000 $40,000 $40,000 

Te Puna Oranga o Ōtaki for Ōtaki youth 
programme pilot 

$80,000 $80,000 - 

 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 
 



From: Mailbox - Information Request
To:
Subject: RE: 2425-1102 response to request for information under LGOIMA
Date: Friday, 13 September 2024 3:12:09 pm
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Ahiahi mārie ,
Thank you for your patience while we liaised with our finance team who have provided the
following explanation:

The Council’s long-term and annual plans are reported at an Activity level as per
the Local Government Act (2002) and are not required to delve into the granular
details of operating budgets such as specific grants or smaller allocations. The
disclosure requirements instead focus on high level financial planning rather than
the specific distribution of operating funds.
Payment to staff and suppliers are shown in the Funding Impact Statements within
the Long-term Plan 2024-34
Toi Mahara Gallery Funding – Recreation and Leisure – Page 190-191
Zeal Education Trust and Te Puna Oranga o Ōtaki – Community Support – pages
178-179
Kāpiti Youth Support – Economic Development – pages 182-183

Ngā mihi,
Fiona Story
Manager Legal Compliance and Complaints 
Te Kaiwhakahaere Whakaū Ture me te Nawe 

Kāpiti Coast District Council 
Tel 04 296 4775 
Mobile 027 555 4775 

www.kapiticoast.govt.nz

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 4:13 PM
To: Mailbox - Information Request <informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz>; Mark de Haast
<Mark.deHaast@kapiticoast.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: 2425-1102 response to request for information under LGOIMA
Thanks for the speedy request.
One question is not answered; 2 a — Why are they not detailed in the Long-term
plan?
Can you please answer this question.

From: Mailbox - Information Request <informationrequest@kapiticoast.govt.nz>
Sent: 10 September 2024 15:27
To: 
Subject: 2425-1102 response to request for information under LGOIMA

Kia ora ,
Please find attached the response to your request of 29 August 2024.
Ngā mihi
Alex Galvin






